MINISTRY OF FINANCE OF THE REPUBLIC OF LITHUANIA

Royal Norwegian A4 February 2020 |
Ministry of Foreign Affairs Our Ref.: (4.160-24.03)—6K-,;w00j %
Postboks 8114 Dep

0032 Oslo, Norway

Attn.: Mr Niels Engelschion
Director General

Department of European Affairs

RE: EXCHANGE OF LETTERS REGARDING AMENDMENTS TO THE MEMORANDUM
OF UNDESTRANDING OF THE NORWEGIAN FINANCIAL MECHANISM 2014-2021

Dear Mr Engelschien,

In accordance with paragraph 3 of Article 2.5 of the Regulation on the Implementation of the
Norwegian Financial Mechanism 2014-2021, the Ministry of Finance of the Republic of Lithuania,
acting as the National Focal Point (hereinafter referred to as NFP), hereby kindly informs the Royal
Norwegian Ministry of Foreign Affairs (hereinafter referred to as NMFA) that the NFP fully agrees to
the modifications to Annexes A and B to the Memorandum of Understanding on the Implementation the
Norwegian Financial Mechanism 20142021 that were proposed by the letter of the NMFA dated 14
January 2020.

Sincerely yours,

Rastas NURM del MoU keitimo_koreg_
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